
 
November 03, 2021 

Tawnya Mack
Mack & Associates, CPA, PC 
116 E Washington St Ste 1
Morris, IL 60450-2288 

Dear Tawnya Mack: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on November 03, 2021, the Peer Review Alliance Committee accepted
the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is June 30,
2024. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Peer Review Committee

peerreview@icpas.org 
800.993.0407, then dial 4

cc: Kim Meyer

Firm Number:  900004284431 Review Number:  583039
 
 


